
WASHINGTON PLANNING BOARD
Site Walk Minutes

 
May 12, 2012

 
 
Members present: Lynn Cook, Nan Schwartz, Jim Crandall and Tom 
Marshall
Alternates present: Jean Kluk
Absent: Lionel Chute, Steve Terani
Public present: Shane Mulliner
 
We met at the Town Hall at 4PM, and drove together to Shane 
Mulliner’s property at 393 Faxon Hill Road.
 
We were shown the property by Shane Mulliner, who answered our 
questions about his property and logging/cordwood business. We 
compared the map provided by Mulliner for his Site Plan Review 
application to the conditions we found on site. Schwartz took pictures 
of the property and notes on the visit.
 
The site visit was adjourned at 4:35PM.
 
 
Respectfully submitted,
 
Nan Schwartz
Planning Board Secretary


